Ng Shuk Ying (6B) 

Children have the right to enjoy their childhood


I absolutely agree with the writer of the article “The right to a proper childhood” (South China Morning Post, March 13): children should have the right to enjoy their childhood.


In Hong Kong, many parents arrange for their children to attend a lot of extra lessons, such as dance classes and piano lessons.


In my hometown in mainland China, many children are poor but they are always smiling. I think this is a more suitable way for children to grow up. They are enjoying their childhood.


Once your childhood is gone, it cannot be brought back. That’s why it is so important that childhood is a time of happiness.



Thanks for your letter, Shuk-ying. There has been a lot of talk recently about the pressure on students, especially now that we are into the exam season.

If you feel overwhelmed with school work, or if you attend after-school activities that you are too tired to appreciate, talk to your parents about it. 

Although you don’t want to disappoint your parents, it is important that you tell them how you feel – especially if you are stressed. (There is a good chance you are stressed if you: feel tired all the time, have trouble concentrating in class, feel nervous or have trouble sleeping).

Kate, Editor

